
 

  

 

 

 
 
 
26th September 2020 

 
 
To 
Deputy General Manager (Listing) 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Ltd., 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
25th Floor, Dalal Street 
Mumbai - 400001 
Scrip Code: 531169 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Brief Profile of Directors, re-appointed in the 30th Annual General Meeting 
 
Please find attached brief profiles of Directors, who have been re-appointed in the Annual General 
Meeting of the Company held today, i.e. 26th September 2020.  

 
We further inform you that as per the declarations received from them, none of the Directors are 
debarred from holding the office of Director by virtue of any order of SEBI or any other authority. 

 
Please take the same on records. 

 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

             

 

  

 

 

 

  






